
 

Mark Keppel High School 

     Student Bulletin, Tuesday, May 10, 2022 
                       Bell Schedule – Regular 

 

Athletics- 

Athletic Events for the Week of May 9th-14th, 2022 

MKHS Aztecs, attend athletic events, show your pride and your support. 
“The main ingredient of stardom is the rest of the team.” – John Wooden 

• Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport.  If 
you are currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over. 

• Congratulations to… 
o Boys’ Dive advances to CIF State - Aidan Lui  
o Boy’ Swim advances to CIF State - Ryan Lee, Ray Chun, Adam Truong and Frank Pang.  
o Boys’ Swim securing 5th Place CIF-SS Division 2 
o Badminton advances to CIFSS Individual Finals - Mix Doubles - Richard Ye & Jasmine 

Kwan 
o Badminton placing 4th in Girls’ Doubles, Jasmine Kwan & Annie Ye and Boys’ Doubles, 

Richard Ye & Yiming Guan 
o Softball advances to CIF Round 2 after defeating Coastal Christian 
o Badminton advances to CIF QuarterFinals after defeating Sierra Vista 

• MKHS Athletic Webpage: MKHS.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)  
• MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat 

 
Tuesday, May 10th  

• Softball vs Tahquitz/CIF Round 2 - 3:15PM - Varsity Softball Field  
• Cheer - 3:15PM - Varsity Softball Field  

 
Wednesday, May 11th  

• Badminton vs TBD/CIF SemiFinals - 3PM  

 
Thursday, May 12th  

• Softball vs TBD/CIF QuarterFinals - 3:15PM  
• Boys’ Dive/CIF State - Clovis West - 8AM  

 
Friday, May 13th  

• Boys’ Swim/CIF State Prelims - Clovis West - 8AM  

 
Saturday, May 14th 

• Boys’ Swim/CIF State Finals - TBD - Clovis West - 8AM  
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

The MKHS Dance Arts Department proudly presents “The Great Escape” our 11th annual spring dance 

concert this Friday, May 13 @7pm. Tickets are on sale at the student bank for $10 presale, $15 at the door, 

and $20 VIP tickets in the first 5 rows. The dance show sells out every year, so be sure to get your tickets while 

they last! See posters around school for more information-- 

 

 

 
The National Honor Society application is due on Friday, May 13th.  

 

If you have any questions, feel free to email Mr. Chin at chin_mike@ausd.us or ask me in room B 211 

 

 

 

All Library books are now due. Please return them to the library as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

Please continue checking your student email regularly.  There will be information coming regarding the 

procedure for returning textbooks. 

 

 

 

MKHS Gateway Counselors (Ms. Funes and Ms. Mendoza) will be hosting the LAST of the Wellness 

Workshops on campus on Thursday, May 5th and May 12th.  The Wellness Workshops are offered in the Aztec 

conference room. Wellness Workshop Flyers will be posted on social media, campus, and in the counseling 

office. All you need to do is scan the QR code to sign up! If you have attended 4 workshops this semester, you 

will be receiving a Wellness Workshop certificate from the counseling office.  

 

 
 

11th & 12th graders - your homeroom teacher will be distributing a printout from the 
Bookroom to let you know what books need to be returned by the end of the school 

year.  It includes books from this year as well as previous years. 
 

9th & 10th graders - you can contact the Bookroom & a copy of your list will be sent 
to your school email address. 

 
Ms Miller 
 

 

 

 

If you are requesting an honor or AP class for the next school year, please remember to fill out the 

honors/AP contract. You can access this contract by going to the family portal and clicking on Forms under the 

navigation menu. 

 
 
 

mailto:chin_mike@ausd.us


 

 
 
 
Student Reminder:  There is NO EATING at any time while indoors which includes classrooms and 

hallways with the exception of the cafeteria. 

 
 
 

Student Parking.  When parking in the front lot, students are to park on the left side facing Hellman only. The 

right side closest to the school is reserved for visitors.  When the student side is full, there is additional parking 

available in the lot by the baseball field. 

 
 
 
 

 

Reminder to all students that food delivery or drop off on campus is not allowed.   For the health and safety 

of all students, the Alhambra Unified School District enforces a No Food Drop Off Policy.   The staff will not 

accept food to be dropped off for students.   If you have any questions, please contact Student Support 

Services.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

Student Support Services has a lot of lost and found water bottles, glasses and clothes, etc. If you have lost 

anything, please stop by to check. Everything will be donated at the end of the school year.  


